
Downing Street,
12th August, 1921

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
With reference to our recent telephone 

conversation, a short conference with regard to 
Canadian candidates for the Colonial Service will, as 
I provisionally warned you, take place at 10.30 a.m. 
on Tuesday next, the 15th instant, in Mr.Wood* s room at 
this Office. I shall take it tha.t this is convenient 
to you unless I hear to the contrary, and if you will 
be kind enough to ask for me just before 10.30, I will 
take you on to Mr.Wood.

Believe me
Yours very truly

General
Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M#G.,KeC,Be


